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FINAL HEARING DATE SET BY COURT IN SQUEEZE-OUT PROCEEDING 

 
Rotterdam, 29 June 2022  – In the 13 June 2022 court hearing in the Curaçao squeeze-out 
proceeding, no shareholders objected to the squeeze-out. The court has now set a date of 
5 September 2022 for a final hearing. Failing any objections, the court is expected to issue its 
judgment after the hearing. 
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